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Next Meeting, October 13 

At Ted’s Shop 
Fall is here and the leaves are falling everywhere, 
one of my favorite times of the year, flannel shirt 
weather.  It’s time for another "Rocky Forge 
Hammer-In".  The weather gurus are predicting a 
high of 62.  We will wait and see.  They still get 
paid when they are wrong.  If that prediction holds 
true, that will be ideal metal working weather 
The meeting is Saturday, October 13th, with coffee 
and doughnuts starting at 8:30 followed by a short 
business meeting.  As usual there are several coal 
forges and 2 gas forges available.  No problem if 
you want to bring your own forging set-up.  I have 
metal available.  Just ask first so you do not use a 
piece I had plans to use 
Lunch will be hot dogs cooked over an open fire, 
you cook your own.  Making a hot dog roasting 
stick might be a fun project before lunch. Carol asks 
that you bring something to go with hot dogs. We 
really appreciate it when you contribute to the meal. 
One other thing, Carol said after nearly 16 years of 
feeding this group, she expects someone or two to 
volunteer preparing the main dish for the next 
meeting.  You might want to attend this meeting 
because if you are not here you may get 
volunteered. Bring items for iron in the hat drawing. 
Many thanks to Marty, Dominick, Rob, Robert, and 
Dan for demonstrating at History Day at the Illiana 
show ground. Over 400 schoolchildren participated. 
 The club still has several of the James Morre' 
books available.  James was the lead blacksmith for 
the Fort Quiatenon group for many years and he 
made a compilation over the years of his work.  The 
book has several very pertinent, educational and 
well illustrated sections.  The price is the cost of 
publication, $15.00 and the family asks that no book 
be bought with idea of resale 
Come on the 13th and have a day metal working. 
Ted and Carol 

Contacts 
Forgemaster: Ted Stout (stout8525@tds.net, 765-
491-2194 cell).  
Newsletter Editor: Dominick Andrisani 
(andrisan@purdue.edu, 765-463-4975 
 

Dates to Remember 
October 13: Rocky Forge meeting at Ted’s Shop.  
October 20: IBA meeting at Jennings County 
Historical Society Blacksmith Shop in Vernon IN. 

 
Robert Werberig demonstrates to a large crowd at 

History Day at the Illiana show ground in Rainsville. 

 
Rob Durrett tells the story of the Lewis and Clark 

expedition to a rapt audience. 
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